



John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

## P4-5 End of Year Trip to Tentsmuir Beach

The Primary 4 and 5 classes are having their end of year school trip to Tentsmuir Beach near Leuchars in Fife. We will be celebrating the end of another successful year and enjoying each other's company for some seaside fun.

Date: Thursday 13th June 2024

Time: Depart from Breadalbane Academy at 09:00 and return by 15:30. Transport is by Elizabeth Yule coach.

**Wear:** Clothes suitable for the beach – please bring weather appropriate clothing such as waterproof jacket, sun hat and suncream. Please wear trainers, sandals, crocs that you can walk in too. Although swimming is not permitted, it may be advisable to bring a towel and change of clothes in case you get wet paddling.

**Bring:** Packed lunch and water bottle, as well as clothing / suncream mentioned above. There will be no opportunity to spend money so please do not bring any money on this trip. Feel free to bring bucket and spade / beach appropriate games.

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please use this link that will show you how to order, and the kitchen will have it ready for us to take on the day.

[VIDEO] How to book a meal – Parent Support (parentpaygroup.com)

**Cost:** The bus cost is £12.75 per pupil., however, we do not want this to be prohibitive for anyone. Therefore, if parents/carers are able to contribute towards the cost, we ask that you make a payment via ParentPay. A payment item will be set up to allow payments of £1 - £12.75. We will seek funding from the Parent Council and School Fund to cover any shortfall, therefore enabling everyone to go on the trip.

**Consent:** Permissions for local trips were given at the beginning of the year, but if any of your details have changed, please notify the school as soon as possible. Should for any reason you do not wish your child to take part in the trip, please let us know so that alternative arrangements can be made.

Please contact us if you have any questions: breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

Kind regards

Jim Liney, Anna Seward & Alison McLaren P4/P5 Class Teachers

## Checklist:

- \* Inform us if you do not wish for your child to attend this excursion
- \* Order school packed lunch if required
- \* Inform us if any details have changed on your annual consent or contact details
- \* If you are in a position to do so, please make a contribution towards the bus cost











